
California Western School of Law (“CWSL”) COVID-19 Protocols for Campus Community Exposure 
Incidents and Positive Cases 

The CWSL community has gone to extraordinary lengths to ensure that we minimize opportunities for 
the transmission of the COVID-19 virus; the rate of vaccination alone is incredible, with 99% of staff and 
faculty, and 94% of students having received a vaccine.  While we are taking steps to limit exposure to 
COVID-19 on campus, should there be an exposure incident or positive case within our campus 
community, we have the following protocols in place: 

• We are following public health guidance as we open our campus facilities and will continue to 
do so. 

• A committee of school officials continues to meet regularly to discuss and respond to COVID-19 
issues, including any CWSL positive cases and exposures. 

• When we are notified by public health officials, an employee, or student of a positive case, we 
have established a system for notifying employees, and students with information about the 
occurrence as recommended by San Diego county  

• We have established a relationship with health professionals who will advise us and recommend 
actions the law school may need to consider in response to CWSL exposure incidents and 
positive cases. 


